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Dear Member
POSSIBLE HOUSING DEVELOPMENT ON THE FIELD BESIDE THE SCOUT HUT
The land in question is coloured red on the map below
You may remember that in our bulletin of 15.9.19 we mentioned that surveyors, using poles and theodolites, had been seen on the field beside the Scout Hut.
It has now been confirmed by Taylor Wimpey (TW) that it is considering a development of up to 60 houses on this land, with access from Rodney Road.
We encourage all interested residents to attend a consultation with TW to be held on Thursday 21st November in Backwell Parish Hall from 3pm and into the evening.
No planning application has yet been made and one will not be submitted before the consultation. TW has said that this proposal is quite separate from its previous proposed development at Grove Farm.
TW is currently building 65 houses off Moor Lane. As well as the field near the Scout Hut it is in control of all the fields around Grove Farm These fields are NOT in the Green Belt, but they are outside the Backwell Settlement Boundary
We urge residents to go to the consultation meeting to find out more from TW. More details will emerge when the outline planning application is made, and this will the time for you to make your views formally known. We will keep members informed of dates etc
From your BRA Committee 			23rd October 2019
Visit our website on 				www.backwellresidents.org.uk 
Email at 						backwellresidents@btinternet.com

